
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]

Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2008 12:10 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New finds of fluorite , barite, Morocco, Azurite, Mexico, Rare Minerals

02/10/2008

 

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 
  

I created Tucson 2008 Gallery with the new 
find of fluorite and barite from Morocco, 
Johachidolite, clinohumite, petalite, 
painite, azurite and malachite after azurite 
from Milpilas, Mexico, aurichalcite, and calcite 
(pokerchip) on 2/10/08. 
 
The fluorites are photographed in sunlight 
and need to be cleaned. They are very good 
pentration twins with unique color. 
 
The excellent silver from Morocco was not 
included because I do not want to ship. 
 
Please remember to mention that you are a 
member of Wrights Mineral News for your 
10%. 
 
Chris 
UPDATE 
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